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 29th March 2020 
  
Dear Parents/Carers and Staff, 

Updates 
 

 Alex’s ‘inbox’ has been flooded with messages and videos over the weekend, so there will 
be plenty of postings on our School Facebook account next week.  Thank you to all the staff 
teams that have contributed to this – your messages are going down an absolute storm with 
everyone!  We are sure you’ll agree that Casey’s (Cherry Class Teacher) inspired dance 
routine took it to a whole new level on Friday….have you met the challenge she set you all?! 
Please also remember that some staff are unwell at the moment, so they may not be in a 
positon to post a message right now.   

 Our Facebook page will be packed with lots of other surprises next week, so please keep a 
close eye!   

 

#TogetherStronger 
 

 Our fantastic Patron – Adrian Webster (motivational speaker and best-selling author) sends 
the following message…. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Adrian signed off by emphasising that we “are all superstars.”  
 

#BeingTheDifference 
 

 One of our members of staff (Abbie Timms) has been in touch, to let us know that her mum 
works for Maidstone and Pembury hospital, where one of the medical units has been turned 
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into a COVID-19 ward.  Black temporary walls have been built; we have been asked if we can 
support this local cause by drawing pictures and messages to help to make these bright, 
vibrant and colourful walls, with positive thoughts and messages.  Please send any pictures 
into School (by Royal Mail or e-mail to office@five-acre.kent.sch.uk) and we will ensure they 
make their way to the hospital, to offer our support.    

 

#CommunityMatters 

Take care all. 

Kind regards 

 

The Senior Leadership Team 
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